
Year 7 Literacy and Numeracy Catch-up Premium Funding 

For 2018-19, Trinity received £15,739.   For 2019-20 we will receive £15,652. 
 
The desired impact of the funding is for all Year 7 pupils to be able to access the curriculum 
in line with their peers.  

This is achieved through literacy and numeracy focus groups for underachieving pupils. 

These groups are run as early morning sessions (8.30-8.55am) to ensure pupil participation. 
In addition, pupils are removed part way through lessons to attend a smaller focus group 
and complete work appropriate to each pupil’s needs. This feeds into learning in class and 
ensures pupils are able to follow the same curriculum as their peers.  

Two designated Teaching Assistants are responsible for the co-ordination and delivery of 
the suggested work and a designated Teaching Assistant is responsible for the delivery and 
monitoring of the programmes.  

Analysis of progress is closely monitored and overseen by the SENCO.  Regular assessments 
allow for comparison to starting points in order to measure impact and monitor progress.  

Impact of Numeracy and Literacy funding 2018-19 
 
Literacy:  
 
Total number of students targeted: 31 
 
Percentage of pupils showing improvement: 94% 
 
Numeracy: 
 
Total number of students targeted: 32 
 
Percentage of pupils showing improvement: 75% 
 
(improvement assessed between DC1 and DC3 data drops) 


